March 19, 2012

RE: Williams — Brown Inc. General Contractors

To whom it may concern:

| am writing this letter to express my support and endorsement of Williams — Brown Inc.

I I DAG Architects has enjoyed a great working relationship with Williams — Brown. We have
found them to be very client oriented, budget conscious, and possessing a “can do” spirit.

Their work is both timely and of a high level of quality.

In our most recent project the Breakfast Point Medical Office, we were faced with a
challenging budget, schedule, and a very complex program requiring the cooridination of
several medical disciplines. Working with Jeremy proved to make these challenges
achievable and | am happy to say that the project has been a great success.

I look forward to working with Jeremy and his capable staff in the near future and
recommend them for any work your organization may be considering. Please feel free to
contact me for any additional details regarding Williams — Brown.

Sincerely,

Patrick L. Ballasch, AIA
Principal
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